
 

Reception Newsletter 

Boot & Naoroji Classes 

Newsletter: 24th February 2025 

Welcome back after the half term break. We hope you enjoyed it! This half term we are looking forward to 

our new topic ‘Nature Around Us’, which focuses on the phsycial geography of our school and of our local 

area. We will learn about habitats like the trees in Forest School and the banks of the River Trent. We will learn 

about how to care for our local environment, and will notice how the seasons are changing.  

Upcoming Trip 

As part of our topic, we will be visiting the Notts Outdoors Centre at Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 1st April. 

There is a cost of £21.60 for this trip. Please see the separate letter sent for more information. If you are 

available to support on this trip, please speak to a member of the reception team.  

Being on time 

Please remember that our classroom doors open at 8.45 each morning. Children who arrive after 

this time miss out on their morning learning tasks. Our classroom door closes at 8.55. We kindly ask 

that you go to the office to sign in after this time, to minimise disruption to the children already in 

class.  

Homework & Reading Books 

Please support your child with their homework each week, and remember to record their reading 

on Boom Reader. New homework and books will be given out every Friday.  

Please ensure that library books and phonics reading books are returned each week, 

undamaged. Lost or damaged books will incur a charge of £5 per book.  

PE & Forest School 

PE will continue on Thursdays this half term. A reminder to ensure your child 

comes to school wearing the correct PE uniform on their PE day please, as 

we do not get them changed at school. 

Forest School will continue on Mondays this term with Mrs. Walker. Please remember your 

wellies and weather appropriate coats.  

Stay and Read Every Friday 

We will continue with Stay and Read from 8:45-9:00 every Friday morning. We love how many 

parents have been joining us! Staff will be happy to answer any questions you may have.  

Thank you 

Reception Team 

 



Date Event 

Thursday 6th March Iftar 5:30pm at school 

 

Tuesday 1st April Reception Trip to Sherwood Forest 
 


